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          Tuesday 31st January 2023 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
RE: ‘Friends of Woodhill’ Disco 
 
Thank you for your feedback so far, we have listened to your feedback and want to implement it straight 
away. Our online and paper copy of the feedback forms can still be submitted until the draw on Friday 3rd 
January. The online form can be found here; https://forms.gle/b8F32AVMx6trkAeR8 
 
We are really excited to share that on Thursday 9th February we will be holding our spring disco at 
Woodhill for the children. Our very own Mr Lee will be our in-house DJ and the sessions will be held in 
the downstairs hall. 
 
If you would like your child to come the cost will be £2.00. Please log in and make your 
payment online through your child’s Arbor account by Tuesday 7th February. Due to the hall size, 
there will be a limited number of children per session. Juice and snacks will be included in the cost. 
 
Reception and KS1; 3.15pm - 4:15pm 
The children can bring their disco clothes to school to change into in the classroom at the end of the 
school day, before being taken down to the hall by their class teacher. Please pick your child up from 
their class line in the LKS2 playground at 4:15pm. 
 
KS2 4:30pm - 5:30pm 
The children will go home as usual at the end of the school day. Please ensure that your child is 
brought to the disco and picked up by an adult. If you would like your child to be picked up by anyone 
other than their usual adult, then please inform the school in the same way as you would at the end of 
a normal school day. Please pick your child up from their class line in the LKS2 playground at 
5:30pm. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 

 

 

Kind regards, 

 

 
 

Miss L Mapp 
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